Update
We hope you’ve had a restful Easter weekend, it was certainly different for many. 
Supervised learning in school for children of key workers continues each day with staff working in school in a rota system. When not involved in this they are working from home to prepare and monitor the remote learning which pupils have access to. 
After the Easter break for the children, a new programme of learning will be available. This will be accessible via the school website; 

www.orritorps.co.uk

Parents should log on to the site and look under the “Home Learning” tab. In that tab is a page for each class. Some classes will be required to log on to a certain website and instructions for that should be on the page. Passwords and usernames can be obtained by emailing the class teacher on the email address supplied. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This information will be uploaded over the coming weekend 17-20 April.
